
ANNOUNCEMENTS:  
 
 

Christmas Poinsettia order forms are available in the narthex.  
 
We will be making peanut butter bonbons Monday, November 27. There is a signup 
sheet in the Narthex if you would like to help make them or donate supplies. There is also 
a signup sheet to order bonbons. You will be able to pick them up here at the church, or 
you can buy them at Loretta McClarigan’s shop. We will have milk chocolate, dark 
chocolate, or mixed at a cost of $7.50 per container. 
 
If you wish to purchase flowers for the sanctuary in Memory of or in Honor of someone 

or a special occasion, 
November 19, and 26 are available. 

 
Pequea Valley High School would like to invite senior citizens to a special concert on 
Friday, December 8, 2023.  The concert is scheduled for 12:00 pm in the high school 
auditorium.  After the concert, a free lunch will be served in the cafeteria. In order to 
reserve a lunch, we are  asking the senior citizens to call 717-768-5500 or email 
stacymclauglin@pequeavalley.org by Tuesday, November 21st.  In the event of 
inclement weather, please check our website or tune into the local television and radio 
stations. 
 
 

The TOYS FOR TOTS box is in the Narthex. Pickup will be around the first week in 
December. The need is the same as last year. Gifts for boys 
and girls ages 9 to 12 years old. Jewelry, games, watches, and 
personal care items are suggested. 
 

 

 
 
 
Christmas Bazaar  
 
Donations are now being accepted of your handmade 
Christmas crafts, jewelry, knitted items, home décor, canned 
jellies, ornaments, homemade candles, and framed items, etc. 
We’re also looking for wreaths and trees to decorate and sell 
at the bazaar. If you’re doing any fall house cleaning and have 
Christmas items you no longer want, please consider donating 
them to the bazaar. 
 



 
It’s time again to start thinking about ideas to fill holiday baskets to sell at 
the Christmas Bazaar on Saturday, December 2, 2023. You can help by 
filling a basket with goodies with a theme of your own or donate items for 
us to create a filled basket for you!  Please place your filled baskets and 

items to create a basket in the fellowship hall by Saturday, November 18th, 2023. 
 
Please remember our At-Home Members this holiday season. Updated lists are in the 
back of the sanctuary. 
 

Session meets this Thursday at 7p.m. 
 
There will be Sunday School next Sunday, November 19. 
 
The Deacons will meet after worship next Sunday. 


